WLM-102/_263%3 L
H.P. Forest Department,

Dated Shimla, the_ 9] G)2e 2%

From: Dy. Conservator of Forests,
Wildlife Division, Shimla.

To: The Executive Engineer,
Shimla Rural Division,
HP.PWD, Dhami.
Subject: Regarding issuance of Aerial Distance Certificate (Eco Sensitive

Zone) for Construction of Road from Pradesh to Defaog-
Bathiyad - Kadech road Km. 0/00 to 4/200.
Sir,

Kindly refer to your office letter No. PW-SRDD-WA-
D.0.F.1/2022/3326-27 dated 12-08-2022 on the subject cited above.
2. As per report sent by Range Forest Officer, Chandi Range the aerial
distance of above proposed site is approx. 12. 78 Km. from Majathal Wildlife Sanctuary and
the aerial distance from Eco Sensitive Zone of Majathal is approx. 11.83 Km.
This is for favour of your kind information and further necessary
action please.

Note: This is only distance certificate and cannot be treated as NOC

Yours sincerely,

ator of Forests,
ision, Shimla.

Dy. Con
wildlife B




